COME FOR A VISIT!

ENROLLMENT LOTTERY APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE!

LOTTERY QUALIFICATION DEADLINE - JAN. 30, 2026 at 3PM
Submit all Required Documents

WATCH YOUR EMAIL - Mid October through February 20"
A valid email that you check are a top priority for application success!



https://ts4arts.schooladminonline.com/users/sign_in
https://ts4arts.schooladminonline.com/users/sign_in

Toledo School for the Arts
QOZG-ZOZ? WHAT HAPPENS AFTER THE LOTTERY

Where should I check?

TSA will post lottery results / wait list positions by grade on our website at
www.ts4arts.org and on our front office door no later than 5:00 PM.

» A limited number of students are invited to Next Step Day based on the order of their
wait list number.

« [nvitations with more details will be sent via email shortly after the lottery.

» Generally, families can expect to have their students participate in academic
placement tests (6™ grade), artistic auditions (will vary depending on grade level and
artistic area of interest) and counseling department meetings.

* An invitation to Next Step Day neither guarantees nor determines entrance into TSA.

» More applicants are invited than we have spaces for in order to facilitate the wait list
process.

» Next Step Day DOES NOT determine admittance into TSA and is only for class
placement.

+All students are placed on a wait list in the order they were randomly drawn in the
lottery.

» Students in positions 1 — 130 will receive an invitation to Next Step Day.
 Students in positions 1 — 115 can expect an offer letter in May.

 Lottery numbers 116 and beyond will remain on the wait list and be notified if spaces
become available. Wait lists will expire on Sept. 30.

 All students are placed on a wait list in the order they were randomly drawn in the
lottery.

» Because current students have the opportunity to re-enroll, ALL students are
waitlisted. Even if your student is drawn in the #1 position for their grade, they are
waitlisted until a space in their grade is confirmed to be available.

« Initial offers will be made in May. Those not receiving an initial offer will remain on the
wait list and be notified if spaces become available. All wait lists will expire on Sept. 30.




